
Joint statement from the Office of Intercollegiate Services (OIS) and the Cambridge 
UCU Justice for College Supervisors Campaign (J4CS) on 8 February 2024 
 
The meeting due to be held on 8 February 2024 was cancelled, as unforeseen circumstances 
prevented two participants from attending. It was agreed that the following meeting, 
scheduled for 22 February 2024, would be longer in order to accommodate an expanded 
agenda. 


